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AMA CHARTER #895 

Direct correspondence to: Bruce Whatley, 8202 Cheshire Way, Louisville, KY 40222 

The August meeting was held on 
Tuesday the 7th at the Fern Creek 
branch of Library.  
 

Old Business: 
Reminder: The Bowman Field 
Heritage event is Saturday and 
Sunday October 6th & 7th. We will be 
needing volunteers for our booth. 
Shifts will run 9 to 1 and 1 to 5 both 
days. See Gary Esterle to volunteer. 
 
The car track is going good with a 
lot of interest.  The oval track is laid 
out and now partially outlined with 
corrugated plastic pipe. Thanks to 
those who have donated.  See Jim 
Rippy if you would like to help with 
the track. We have more 
improvements and additions in the 
works.  
 
New Business: 
We will be reviewing and discussing 
our proposed budget for next year at 
the September meeting. 
 
We had to spend around $280 on 
the old mower this month when the 
starter and starter relay had to be 
replaced as well as the ignition 
switch.    
 
Library Show: 

The library show and fun fly event 
are history now.  We had a good 
turnout during the week drawing a 

a lot of interest from the public. Last 
count was 80 people at the fun fly 
which was the conclusion of the library 
event. Thanks to all those who brought 
planes to display and/or donated time 
to man the display. Thanks to the 
LFPL for working with us to host and 
promote the display.  
 
The Usual Reminders: 
>Jerry has vinyl club window decals. Nice 
and only $12… 
>Jerry has a new order of club caps on 
the way. Caps are $12, shirts $12 to $16 
depending on size. He has some shirts in 
stock.  If you have a special request, 
contact John Vetter. 
>AMA cards must be displayed while 
flying. There are card sleeves in the file 
cabinet in the club house. 
>Guests may fly on three separate 
occasions before being required to join 
and fly as a club member. 
>Note we do not send out renewal notices 
for membership, the postage is too 
expensive. 
>Pro-rated dues of $35 after July are in 
effect for new members. 
 
Tom Stryker and Tony Ayers are working 
with Dick Weidner to have an RC plane 
auction ready by the September Fun Fly. 
Due to health issues Dick will be moving 
to an assisted living facility and cannot 
take his planes with him.  We have a huge 
assortment of planes and accessories 
accumulated from over 50 years of flying. 
We will post some photos on our 
Facebook page as soon as possible. 

http://www.lrccky.com/

